

Town of Farmington Conservation Commission

356 Main Street Farmington, NH 03835

Phone: (603) 755-2208 • Fax: (603) 755-9934

To All Interested Parties

September 22, 2011

In response to a request at the September 14, 2011 Conservation Commission informational meeting; there will be a site walk on September 28, 2011 at 6:30 PM to observe the Right-of-Way known as Dubois Lane.

We will meet at the bridge on River Road (reference Tax Map R50) between 6:15 and 6:30 and commence the walk there-after.

Respectfully;

David Connolly Chairman Farmington Conservation Commission

The Town of Farmington prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status. The Town of Farmington is an equal opportunity employer